
 

      

    CHARLESTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

January News 
Welcome 2025!! 

 
 

 

Our first PTO MEETING of the new year is scheduled for Thursday evening,     

January 16th at 7:00 PM in our Elementary Library.  Please join us so you can be 

involved in all the great things that our PTO does for our school! 

 

NO SCHOOL on Monday, January 20th in observance of Martin Luther King Day. 

 

WOW!!  Our 100th day of school is Friday, January 24th (unless we use a inclement 

weather day!)  Students will enjoy special activities celebrating our 100th day of school! 

 

TARDY REMINDER: Please be reminded that a parent or an adult must come into 

the school to check-in a student if they are late/tardy.  Using the Chromebook sign-in 

station insures that the student is taken off the absentee list.  Please do not drop off 

your child to walk in alone.  Our Chromebook check-in station is located in our glass 

paneled entry hall attached to the Elementary office.  

 

INCLEMENT WEATHER ANNOUNCEMENTS: The radio and television stations 

listed below will announce a school closing should ice or snow cause dangerous road 

conditions.  Parents/guardians should also receive a phone call from our School 

Messenger System.  Our Charleston School District Facebook page and our school 

website will also list the closing.  
 

       Radio:  KDYN – 92.7 FM  Television:  KFSM – Channel 5  

          KNWA – FOX 24 

          KHBS – Channel 40/29 
 

Please be aware that if road conditions become hazardous during the school day, 

buses will run routes early and we will use the School Messenger System to announce 

the early dismissal.  


